NATIONAL WOMEN'S ADVISORY COUNCIL

PO BOX 1252 CANBERRA CITY ACT 2601. TELEPHONE 46 7211



DR, 109 BORONIA ROAD A 3155 :4066

with compliments

Lena, I have attacked a copy of a letter Beryl received from a Federal M. P. Should upon t, 1979.

abay.

Dear Mrs. Beaurepaire,

I was recently contacted by a constituent, Mrs. C. Bryant of "Glenrise", Falls Road, Kalorama, 3766, who expressed the view that your Council is not a true representative of Australian women.

Her concern resulted from statements and actions made by N.W.A.C., in particular, that the Council unanimously opposed the Lusher motion, although the Prime Minister and most of his Cabinet supported it. Mrs. Bryant has stated that if N.W.A.C. were truly representative of Australian women, it would have shown the same division as was evident in the community and in Parliament.

Also, when backbencher Mr. Bill Burns, Member for Isaacs, proposed that the tax deduction for dependent spouses should be increased to help achieve economic justice for singleincome families, the Council unanimously opposed that as well. Mrs. Bryant states that obviously N.W.A.C. is not going to do anything for mothers as a group.

In her considered opinion, Mrs. Bryant feels that if the N.W.A.C. is goint to continue to function as a body, its membership should be structured to include women who represent the best interests of family life in Australia. She feels it does not appear that this is the case at the moment.

Would you be kind enough to consider the above comments made by Mrs. Bryant, and let me have your thoughts and opinions which would satisfactorily ease her concern.

With My Best Wishes,

Marshall Baillieu, M.P., Federal Member for La Trobe.



PARLIAMENT OF AUSTRALIA HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

may ple dating

1st FLOOR, 109 BORONIA ROAD (P.O. BOX 281) BORONIA 3155 TEL 762 4066

MARSHALL BAILLIEU, M.H.R. MEMBER FOR LA TROBE

MB:MDF

16th August, 1979.

Mrs. B. Beaurepaire,
National Women's Advisory Council,
Department of Home Affairs,
P.O. Box 1252,
CANBERRA, A.C.T., 2600.

Dear Mrs. Beaurepaire,

I was recently contacted by a constituent, Mrs. C. Bryant of "Glenrise", Falls Road, Kalorama, 3766, who expressed the view that your Council is not a true representative of Australian women.

Her concern resulted from statements and actions made by N.W.A.C., in particular, that the Council unanimously opposed the Lusher motion, although the Prime Minister and most of his Cabinet supported it. Mrs. Bryant has stated that if N.W.A.C. were truly representative of Australian women, it would have shown the same division as was evident in the community and in Parliament.

Also, when backbencher Mr. Bill Burns, Member for Isaacs, proposed that the tax deduction for dependent spouses should be increased to help achieve economic justice for single-income families, the Council unanimously opposed that as well. Mrs. Bryant states that obviously N.W.A.C. is not going to do anything for mothers as a group.

In her considered opinion, Mrs. Bryant feels that if the N.W.A.C. is goint to continue to function as a body, its membership should be structured to include women who represent the best interests of family life in Australia. She feels it does not appear that this is the case at the moment.

Would you be kind enough to consider the above comments made by Mrs. Bryant, and let me have your thoughts and opinions which would satisfactorily ease her concern.

With My Best Wishes,

Markell Barlen.

Marshall Baillieu, M.P., Federal Member for La Trobe. RECD.

20 AUG 1979

N W A C
SECRETARIAT

NATIONAL WOMEN'S ADVISORY COUNCIL



PO BOX 1252. CANBERRA CITY ACT 2601. TELEPHONE 46 7211

Dear Marshall,

Thank you for your letter of 16 August enquiring about the National Women's Advisory Council on behalf of a constituent, Mrs C. Bryant.

As you know the N.W.A.C. was established by the Commonwealth Government to provide it with advice on matters of concern to women. In establishing the Council the Government wished it to be as representative as possible of the views and experiences of women in Australia so that its advice to the Government would be soundly based. Each member was selected on the basis of her individual background and expertise.

The Council membership includes women aged from their 30's to 60's, grandmothers, married and single women. More than half of the members are full-time homemakers and their interests encompass child and family organisations.

I have enclosed Council's press releases which detail Council's views on the two issues raised by Mrs Bryant, namely the Lusher Motion and tax deduction for dependent wives.

I have also enclosed a complete set of the Council's press releases for your information and copies of the Council's newsletter, Response. You may wish to include a copy of Response with your reply to Mrs Bryant.

I hope this information is of assistance to you.

Yours sincerely,

(Beryl Beaurepaire)

Mr Marshall Baillieu, M.P., Federal Member for La Trobe, 1st Floor, 109 Boronia Road, BORONIA VIC. 3155